
ASSEMBLYMEMBER   ASH KALRA 

INVITES YOU TO THE 

COMMUNITY TOWN HALL  

ON THE 2017-18 BUDGET 

Saturday, August 5, 2017 

10:00 am—12:00 pm 

Roosevelt Community Center 

Rooms 1 & 2 

901 E. Santa Clara Street, San Jose 

For more information, please contact Stacie Shih at 

(408) 277-1220, or email stacie.shih@asm.ca.gov. 

This event is free and open to the public, and will provide an opportunity for community 

members to learn more about the State budget passed by the California Legislature and 

signed by Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr. 

Light refreshments will be provided. Free parking lot located in 

back of community center. 


